
 

 1 December 2022 

Dear Parent 

Urgent Safeguarding Concern 

  

Yesterday afternoon an older man in a black Renault approached our students in two 

different locations.  Firstly outside ‘Sparks’ newsagents on Queens Road and secondly near 

the Burrell Arms/ Haywards Heath Station. 

  

This has been reported to the police.  If you have any information that would support them 

with their investigation please call Sussex Police on 101 quoting the crime reference number 
1285 301122 

  

This incident is not linked to my previous correspondence regarding a male approaching our 

students dated Friday 18 November 

  

Yours sincerely 

Miss L Gyngell 

Assistant Headteacher  

& Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 


